
Coronavirus case reported at City National 2Cal (March 26, 2020)  

 

 Property Management at City National 2Cal has informed the Consulate 

General of Japan in Los Angeles that an employee of one of the tenants in 

the building has been diagnosed with the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) 

and may have been contagious while on property. The individual, who 

worked on a different floor from the Consulate General, was last in the 

building/on property on Saturday, March 14th. 

 

 The building’s Property Management has implemented measures including 

a disinfectant wipe down and deep clean of all common areas that the 

employee may have passed through while at the building.  

 

 To limit the risk of spreading COVID-19 infection, we respectfully ask all 

visitors with consular-related matters that are NOT urgent in nature to 

delay their visit to the Consulate General until a later time. In addition, due 

to changes in our window hours, there may be long wait times so we 

recommend that all visitors with non-urgent matters to postpone their visit. 

 

 If you are feeling unwell, please do not visit the Consulate General at this 

time. Please wait until you are healthy and well to visit our office. 

 

 Due to the ever-changing situation regarding COVID-19, our hours and 

services are subject to change. Please check the Consulate General website 

for updated information, and please be understanding of unforeseen 

circumstances. We kindly ask for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Changes to Consular Window Hours 

https://www.la.us.emb-japan.go.jp/pdf/200319AnnouncementOpenHoursEN.pdf 

 

Consulate General of Japan in Los Angeles 

https://www.la.us.emb-japan.go.jp/pdf/200319AnnouncementOpenHoursEN.pdf

